

SPECIAL EDITION

Warringah Freeway through Castlecrac

TO INFORM RESIDENTS OF MATTERS OF LOCAL CONCERN, THE CASTLECRAG PROGRESS ASSOCIATION HAS INVITED:

- . OUR LOCAL MEMBER, MR PETER COLLINS (OR REPRESENTATIVE)
- . MRS MARILYN DODKIN (ALP CANDIDATE FOR MIDDLE HARBOUR)
- . A REPRESENTATIVE FOR THE SHADOW MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT

TO STATE POLICIES AND PLANNING ON THE POSSIBLE EXTENSION OF THE WARRINGAH FREEWAY THROUGH CASTLECRAG. IF YOU ARE CONCERNED ABOUT THE FUTURE OF YOUR SUBURB AND ITS BEAUTIFUL BUSHLAND, THIS IS YOUR OPPORTUNITY TO HEAR THE SPEAKERS AND TO QUESTION YOUR GOVERNMENT REPRESENTATIVES ON THIS MATTER.

A STATMENT BY THE DEPARTMENT OF MAIN ROADS IS BEING PREPARED AND WILL BE READ TO THE MEETING.

THE MEETING WILL BE CHAIRED BY OUR PRESIDENT, MR ERIC KAYE, AND DISCUSSION AND QUESTIONS WILL BE KEPT STRICTLY TO THE ABOVE SUBJECT.

***** WE EMPHASISE THAT THIS IS A QUESTION AND ANSWER MEETING ***

PLEASE COME TO THE COMMUNITY HALL, CORNER POSTERN AND RAMPART, AT 6PM NEXT SUNDAY, 13 MARCH 1988. THE MEETING WILL FINISH AT 7.30PM, AND WILL BE FOLLOWED BY LIGHT REFRESHMENTS.

Authorised by Sue Randle, 63 Sunnyside Crescent, Castlecrag.